
Hi there,  
My name is Kimberly Ho and I am a resident of Dickinson, ND. I am writing in to 
show my support of Bill SB 2123, regarding prohibiting public libraries from 
keeping sexually explicit books on their shelves. I have taken time to get into our 
local library and view these books and they are not appropriate for our children; 
they are indoctrinating and breed confusion during very developmental years of 
life! Please keep our libraries protected places to learn not places where kids will 
be exposed to inappropriate material. I would like to amend that this bill extend 
to public schools, their curriculum, and their libraries as those are all tax funded 
education systems. All our schools and libraries should be held to the same 
standards set by ND Century Code as the common citizens of North Dakota. 
Please keep our libraries and schools safe for our kids to learn and spend 
time.Thank you for your time and for listening! 


